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LANCASTER SCHOOL DISTRICT 

PUBLIC HEARING 

At its regular meeting to be held at Park View Educational Complex, located at 808 

West Avenue J, Lancaster, California, on October 21 2025, at 6:00 p.m., the Board of 

Trustees of the Lancaster School District will hold a Public Hearing to hear testimony 

from parents, teachers, and members of the community regarding the charter renewal 

petition from iLEAD Lancaster Charter School. 

The petition is available for public viewing in the Lancaster School District Office of 

Compliance and Accountability, located at 44327 Fig Avenue, Lancaster, California.  

An electronic copy of this document may also be found on the Lancaster School District 

website at www.lancsd.org.

http://www.lancsd.org/



